
Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

RAGHAV 
GLOBAL 
SCHOOL 

9.30 am to 2.30 pm. 

Regards 

Principal 

GLOB 

Metat 
Meghna C Nolda 

Holiday Information 

Pre-Nursery to G 12 

This is to inform you that the school remain closed on account of Moharram (17th July 

2024 - Wednesday). The Admin / Accounts Department will remain open tomorrow from 

N COLLABORAT ION WITH 

HAPPY LEARNING ADVENTURES 

BRITISH 

ZOUNCIL 

RGS/38/2024-25 
16/07/2024 

RAGHAV GLOBAL SCHOOL, SS-1, Sector -122, Noida, UP-201316 
+91-8588944468 contact@rgsnoida.com www.rgsnoida.com 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

